
E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S 
 
May 25, 2010 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: E. Schmidt, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: Bereavement 
 
ORIGINATOR: B. Tams, Assistant Superintendent 
 
RESOURCE 
STAFF: Cheryl Singer 
 

INFORMATION 
 

Mr. Apolinario (Noli) Baylon passed away May 5, 2010, at the age of sixty-one years. 
 
Mr. Baylon began his custodial career with Edmonton Public Schools in 1986 at M. E. 
LaZerte.  Throughout his career he held both custodian and head custodian positions with the 
District.  He served at Steele Heights, CES, Metro and Caernarvon Schools.  He was on sick 
leave at the time of his death. 
 
Mr. Baylon is survived by his children Kimberly and Rhea. 
 
A memorial donation on behalf of the Administration and the Board of Trustees has been 
sent to the Cross Cancer Institute. 
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